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From: henkinp@earthlink.net
To: FGG, Public Comment
Cc: Robbins-Meyer, Helen; Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; Fletcher, Nathan (BOS); Vargas, Nora; Lawson-Remer,

Terra; Wooten, Wilma
Subject: [External] Misinformation - is the the pot calling the kettle black?
Date: Friday, August 27, 2021 7:28:45 PM

Please file with agenda item #19 - re: FRAMEWORK FOR OUR
FUTURE: DECLARING HEALTH MISINFORMATION A PUBLIC
HEALTH CRISIS 

 

Dear Readers,

 

If you want to criminalize or 'suppress' (officially discourage - whether by
resolution, ordinance, or whatever) 'misinformation,' and just that which
is related to health care, you are opening the door to law$uits for
discrimination, due  process, and free speech.  

 

But also, consider that a lot of this 'misinformation' is on both sides.
Believe it or not, the CDC can be wrong, wrong, wrong. And rogue
websites can be right, right, right. And people DO make errors in
meaning or definition (like the difference between 'authorized' (under an
EULA) and 'approved'.)

 

So let's not get in a situation where 'the pot calls the kettle black.'

 

Regards, Paul Henkin
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From: henkinp@earthlink.net
To: FGG, Public Comment
Cc: Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; Fletcher, Nathan (BOS); Vargas, Nora; Lawson-Remer, Terra; Wooten, Wilma
Subject: [External] Vaccine - not for everyone!
Date: Saturday, August 28, 2021 12:34:50 PM

Please file with agenda item #19 - re: FRAMEWORK FOR OUR
FUTURE: DECLARING HEALTH MISINFORMATION A PUBLIC
HEALTH CRISIS 
 
Dear Readers,
 
I noticed something in the actual resolution - was it proofed?
 
In the proposed resolution to the Board, it says "WHEREAS, the COVID
19 vaccine is available to everyone in San Diego County." It is NOT - it
should only be available to 12 or 16 year-olds up. 
 
How much effort and cost will result from people blindly taking vaccine
they shouldn't?
 
In the event that the resolution is approved, please correct this
statement. Thank you!
 
Regards, Paul Henkin
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